Deuster, Donna

From: David Siegert [davesieg@earthlink.net]

Sent: Friday, September 02, 2011 3:26 PM

To: Deuster, Donna

Subject: Communication to Common Council / Public Works and Services Commission

The Southeastern Wisconsin Harley Owners Group Racine Chapter
#5624

We are requesting a street closing in the one block of Fifth street between
Main and Wisconsin on 10/1/2011 for the purpose of providing
Motorcycle only parking for the Party on the Pavement event

Party On The Pavement 2011
With Main and Sixth streets closed many of the side
streets are virtually closed and become very difficult to

navigate in a car.

We would like to open for motorcycle parking only, Fifth street between
Wisconsin ave. and Main street.

If we are allowed to open one or more of these streets to motorcycle
parking only we can offer safe and secure parking for many more people,
and bring people to Down Town Racine and Party on the Pavement that
may otherwise not come in to town.

David F. Siegert
2716 Nineteenth St.
Racine Wi.

We are Southeastern Wisconsin Harley Owners Group Racine Chapter
#5624,

Every year we raise money for local charities through our annual Bike
Raffle and our Multi County Poker Run

We donate toys and money raised to the pediatric unit of Wheaton
Franciscan Healthcare Racine.

We participate in the St Patricks Day, Fourth Fest and Holiday Parades
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We participate in high school and Raider football games to transport cheer
leaders and welcome players to the field |

We work with the Triathlons and provide drivers and motorcycles for
judges, media, and first responders.

We conduct multiple blood drives throughout the year often turning

away volunteers because the Blood Mobile can not store any more blood.
We work with the Special Olympics escorting the Flame to the local event
at Hammes field.

We are HOG




